
Special Notice 

There will be a poetry reading in McCullough Living room 
tonight Tuesday May 20, at 8:30. Five students from Dartmouth 
are coming to read and it would be really great if some Bennington 
people would read also. It will be informal and relaxed and some 
form of refreshments willbe served afterwards.


